
Diesel pollution is one of the largest contributors to air pollution in our state. Outdated diesel trucks and other non-point sources of 
pollution mean that Oregon has some of the worst air quality on the west coast. We need the Environmental Quality Commission to 
establish a review program to limit these sources of air pollution if we are to keep Oregonians healthy. 


